WE E u BROADCASTING COMPANY

850 ON YOUR RADIO e ———

433 PENN STREET TEL. FRanklin 6-7335 READING, PENNA.

July 2, 1962

Mr. Jehn Sampson

23 Terrence Ter.
Freehnld, New Jersey
Dear Mr, Sampson:

This will verify vour reception of June 16, 1962, as per
yonr recent report.

Thank vou for your interest and for the information contained
in your letter., We always appreciate receiving information
pertaining to the WEET signal.
Best regards,

Cordially,

WEETT BROADCASTING COMPANY
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Harold E. ScHearer
Chief Engineer
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